
"glenn corbett" <jumungi5@home.com>

01/31/2001 08:53 PM

To:  <jstevenson@osc.gov.on.ca>

Subject:  Direct Purchase Plans

Mr.Stevenson,
No doubt you have received numerious messages regarding this subject, and
this one would also like to be added.
The availablity of Direct Purchase Plans in Ontario would prove to be beneficial
not only to myself, but thousands of others who are striving to build their
retirement nesteggs. The ease of use and low dollar increments needed, allow
many to participate. At present if one wishes to purchase any stock, he/she must
also pay a fee for that service, which at times buts this wealth builder out of
reach.

Thank you for your time.

Mr.Glenn Corbett


